From: Sean A. R. Haynes s.a.haynes@ieee.org
Subject: IEEE SoutheastCon 2016 Report
Date: April 11, 2015 at 10:45 AM
To: r3-excom2015@IEEE.ORG

SoutheastCon 2016 Steering Committee is well underway. Several members of the Steering Committee
are here this weekend to help out and shadow their counter-parts from this year’s conference.

Also, VisitNorfolk and the Marriott property Norfolk have also attended this year so they can promote
next year’s host city and property. It also provides our hosts to witness a SoutheastCon and make sure
that we have a success conference next year.

Have a good a weekend and | look forward to seeing you in Norfolk, VA March 30 — April 3, 2016!

Sean

Sean A. R. Haynes

IEEE Region 3 Area 1 Chair
IEEE SoutheastCon 2016 Chair
2407 Hillwood Place
Charlottesville, VA 22901

+1 (434) 996-5611
s.a.haynes@ieee.org
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